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All children were given the fantastic opportunity to watch the     

National Theatre’s new pantomime, Dick Whittington! Children 

from many different year groups really enjoyed watching it, they 

said:  

“I really liked the pantomime because it was so funny when Sarah 

Fitzwarren sang a song but she didn’t sing the 

correct song. She sang about Covid!” - Simone 4 

Pine  

“I really enjoyed the Panto”. - Ruby 1 Aspen  

“I loved the music it made me dance”. 

 -Kathleen 2 Cedar  

 

The children in Year 3 have been creating art work based  on a 

Greek myth called “Persephone and Demeter the seasons of time”. 

The children created impressive winter sceneries:   

Year 2 have been exploring some 

different art techniques this term to 

create wonderful dragons. 

Week 1 and 2: Year 2 practiced how to 

draw to scale by following a step-by-

step guide. 

“I liked it because it was fun and easy 

to follow.” - Aoife R  

Week 3 and 4: Then they explored 

creating tone with a pencil and using 

light, medium and dark tones on their 

dragons.  

“I enjoyed the challenge for adding 

detail to the dragon but the cross-

hatching was a little bit hard.” - Leon 

Week 5 and 6: The final technique 

Year 2 explored was creating a collage. 

“I felt great creating my dragon and I 

think my dragon is awesome and out 

of this world.” - Oliver 

The children in Reception have been learning about shapes. The 

children created wonderful shape pictures:  

  

 


